

Dear Father Anthony and team,

We hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of everyone at O-A-K, we wanted to express our deepest gratitude for your invaluable contributions to the success of the Our Lady of Mercy Parish Hall project.

We are thrilled to share with you the exciting news that our collective efforts have been recognized with the prestigious 2023 BIA Summit Award for Best Commercial Construction Project - Churches. As a small token of our appreciation, we're sending you this beautiful trophy for you and your team. This achievement stands as a testament to the dedication, expertise, and collaborative spirit that you brought to the project.

Your hard work and commitment have played a crucial role in transforming the vision for the Our Lady of Mercy Parish Hall into a reality. The newly constructed hall is not just a building; it is a beacon of pride for the Boca Grande community, a symbol of unity and faith that will serve generations to come.

We understand the challenges and complexities that often accompany such endeavors, and we are sincerely grateful for the professionalism and excellence you consistently demonstrated throughout the project. Your unwavering commitment has undoubtedly contributed to the overall success and recognition we have received.

Thank you for being an integral part of this journey, for your dedication to excellence, and for helping us create something truly remarkable. The Our Lady of Mercy Parish Hall stands as a testament to what can be achieved through collaboration, hard work, and a shared vision.

From all of us at O-A-K, please accept our heartfelt thanks. We look forward to the opportunity to collaborate on future projects and continue building success together.

Best Wishes in 2024

Cory O'Donnell

Marketing Manager

Owen-Ames-Kimball Co (O-A-K)







CATHOLIC MEDICINE IN A SECULAR SOCIETY

FEBRUARY 17, 2024 | 9:15 AM - 6:45 PM | IN PERSON AND ONLINE

ST. LEO THE GREAT CATHOLIC CHURCH 28290 BEAUMONT ROAD, BONITA SPRINGS, FL 34134

PRESENTATIONS

The Well-Formed Conscience of a Health Care Professional Fr. Columba Thomas, OP, MD

Truth, Conscience, and Religious Liberty in Health Care Mary Rice Hasson, JD

The Unique Mission of Catholic Health Care Cody F. Feikles, MA, MTS, HEC-C

The Role of the Sacraments and Prayer in the Care of the Sick and Dying

Roger Nutt, STL, STD

Ethical Standards in the Pharmaceutical Industry Sr. Michaela Serpa, FSE, MA, PharmD, BCPS

The Role of the Medical Community in Service to the Sick and Dying in a Throwaway Culture Natalie King, MD, MA

Approaching Gender Dysphoria with Compassion and in Light of the Science

Deacon Patrick W. Lappert, MD

Continuing education credits for healthcare professionals will be offered.







REGISTER HERE



For more information, contact Ellen Santoro at ellen@forlifeandfamily.org 832-779-1070



CONVERGINGROADS.COM/VENICE